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Professor Christopher Jon Sprigman
New York University School of Law
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Dear Professor Sprigman,
Thank you for your letter.

The editors of The Bluebook see many of the concerns shared by you and Mr. Malamud, among
others, to be grounded in an interest in the accessibility of legal citation guides. For some time now,
the Bluebook editors have also been considering ways to make The Bluebook more accessible to
those who do not seek to use its conventions for commercial purposes. To that end, the editors
intend to make certain widely used content publicly available on the Bluebook website
(www.legalbluebook.com) in order to assist all users in accomplishing basic legal citation. The
editors are preparing to release this content together with the Twentieth Edition of The Bluebook in
May 2015.

The editors hope that you will continue to follow The Bluebook with engaged interest. When these
releases occur, they will welcome any constructive comments you may have about how to further
improve the Bluebook products.
Thank you for sharing your concerns and for your attention to these issues.

Sincerely,

Jleantec

Peter M. Brody



